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BRONX BOYS & GIRLS CLUB

A DIVISION OF
MADISON SQUARE BOYS & GIRLS CLUB

April 23, 2001

Ms. Carter Norton, Founder President
The Magical Music for Life Foundation
545 West Road

New Canaan, CT 06840

Dear Ms. Norton,

We the staff of the Madison Square Boys & Girls Club, Columbus Clubhouse, would like
to express our thanks and appreciation to you for inviting us to see the musical play “The
Adventures of Zack”.

We thank you for giving our members a chance to experience live theater art on another
level. The young members should have been able to relate to the storyline because they
themselves may have or will be going through such problems at one time or another. Each
character had life-like problems and dealt with them in a positive way and that is a great
message for the young ones. Zak and his alien helpers were very encouraging. His advice
was great and touched close to home for many.

Once again we thank you for inviting us to such a beautiful and uplifting performance. We
also thank the performers for doing such a great job.

Enclosed are the members’ individual thoughts about the performance.
Sincerely,
Doris Green
Education Assistant

Nakeisha Jolly C”
Program Counselor



